
 
ISSUE OF DUPLICATE ADMIT CARDS FOR APPEARING IN THE 

PRELIMINARY EXAMINATION FOR THE POST OF  
STAFF CAR DRIVER (ORDINARY GRADE) 

 

  Preliminary Examination for the post of Staff Card Driver (Ordinary Grade) 

in Rajya Sabha Secretariat is scheduled to be held on Saturday, the 29th June, 2013.   

Admit Cards to all the shortlisted candidates have been dispatched by 

Registered/Speed Post.   Any candidate who does not receive the Admit Card by 

27th June, 2013 may inform the Recruitment Cell on the E-mail address 

duplicate.admitcard@gmail.com positively on or before 28th June, 2013                   

(01.00 PM) quoting their Roll No. and post applied for and collect the duplicate 

Admit Card on 28th June, 2013 between 02.00 PM to 05.00 PM from Reception 

Office, Parliament House Annexe (Opposite Transport Bhawan), New Delhi-

110001.   The candidates can collect the duplicate Admit Card either personally or 

through their authorised representative.   The candidates must carry one recent self 

attested passport size photograph and attested photocopy of their identity proof 

along with the original identity proof.    In case authorised representative comes to 

collect the duplicate Admit Card of the candidate he/she must carry a letter dully 

signed by the candidate authorizing him/her to collect the duplicate Admit Card on 

behalf of the candidate, as well as one self attested passport size photograph of the 

candidate and self attested photocopy of his/her identity proof along with the 

original identity proof.   

 


